
 
 

 
 
 
Dear graduate 
 
You are cordially invited to participate in the Online-Graduation-Ceremony of the study 
programs of the Computer Science Department. Of course, your relatives and friend are 
invited as well. 

The ceremony will take place 
on Friday, September 24, 2021 

at 2 pm 
via WebEx. 

 
As we were not allowed to hold this ceremony last year, this time we celebrate our 
graduates of the years 2019 and 2020. Unfortunately, the ceremony will take place online 
only. However, especially at that difficult times we are very proud to congratulate our 
graduates of the Bachelor programs Informatik, Softwaretechnik, Medieninformatik, Data 
Science and Maschinelle Sprachverarbeitung as well as our graduates of the Master 
programs Computational Linguistics, Computer Science, Informatik, Softwaretechnik and 
INFOTECH (who wrote their thesis in the field of Computer Science). 
 
The registration for the online ceremony, all relevant information as well as the preliminary 
program can be found here: https://www.f05.uni-stuttgart.de/en/cs/graduation-ceremony/  
The WebEx link will be send to all registered persons approximately 2 days previous to the 
ceremony.  
 
We wish you good luck and all the best for your future and hope that you will stay in contact 
with your alma mater.  
 
 
Best regards, 
Prof. Stefan Funke (study dean)  and   Informatik-Forum Stuttgart, e.V. 
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